
 
 

  
 

DUST DISEASES TRIBUNAL OF NSW 
 

ADVICE TO PRACTITIONERS 
(No.1 of 2020) 

 

SUPER CALL-OVER 9 APRIL 2020 
 
Practitioners are advised that the Dust Diseases Tribunal of NSW (DDT) will be 
holding a Super Call-Over on the 9th April 2020. These Claims will be listed pursuant 
to clause 20(1)(d) of the Dust Diseases Tribunal Regulation 2019 (NSW) (the 
Regulation) which provides for matters to be removed from the claims resolution 
process if: 
 
“the Tribunal determines, of its own motion, that the claim should be removed from 
the claims resolution process because no documents have been filed, and the claim 
has not otherwise progressed in the claims resolution process, within the previous 12 
months”. 
 
The DDT will identify Claims that will be listed in the Super Call-Over and advise 
practitioners by way of a Notice of Listing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Watson 
Registrar 
26 February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


